e 620 DREW STREET CLEARWATER FLORIDA 33755

June 26, 2009

Mr. Paul Pass

Cox Fire Protection, Inc.

7910 Professional Place

Tampa, FL 33637

Phone: (813) 980-3282 ext. 112
Fax: (813) 980-0631

Project [2914] TIA - Lightwell Deck Reconstruction-Long Term Parking
Garage

HCAA Project # 15945

Subject Outstanding Performance

Dear Mr. Pass:

On behalf of Creative Contractors, I would like to thank you and your staff for their
cooperation and efforts on the TIA Lightwell Reconstruction. We truly appreciated the way
that Cox Fire Protection expedited their work, cleaned up daily and completed the fire
sprinkler work in 2 days. Your efforts were not overlooked and appreciated by all of us at
CCI. Thank you very much and if you ever need a client reference, please feel free to use
us.

Sincerely,

(]

\_/(J_
‘igry Siminski
Senior Vice President

cc Todd Pope (Creative Contractors, Inc.)
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